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8th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 Tutor Group January 2024 
 
Happy New Year to you all and I hope you had an enjoyable break.  
 
We have been impressed with the way that Year 11 students are showing a positive attitude to their 
learning and exam preparations. The Spring Term is a relatively short term, so I encourage each student to 
make the most of the time available and to continue to put in their very best effort on a consistent basis. 
 
In order to support students in English and Maths, we are changing our normal tutorial time for Year 11. 
Tutor Time will now be carried out by English and Maths Teachers. This is to give students an opportunity 
to revise and revisit misconceptions in these subjects. 
 
We have selected new tutor class groups based on the November Mock Exams. These new tutor groups will 
be taught for 6 weeks. Some of these groups will be changed after February Half-Term and after their 
February mock exams. Year 11 will continue to receive 25 minutes of PSHE once a fortnight.  
 
We have updated Arbor with your child’s new tutor location and teacher.  If you have any pastoral worries 
about your child, please do contact Mr Hafernik hafernikm@seahavenacademy.org.uk  who will be there to 
support you and your child.   
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to remind you of the key dates in the term ahead: 
 

• Y11 Parents Evening: Thursday 18th January 

• Mock Exams 2: 26th February – 7 school weeks (35 school days) 

• Actual GCSE’s 13th May – 15 school weeks (75 school days) 
 
We will of course do our very best to support your child each step of the way. I wish you and your children 
all the very best for a happy and successful 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms M O’Brien 
Vice Principal 
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